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Disclaimer: This document was written in 1992 and concerns memories of 1930s life; as such there 
may be opinions expressed or words used that do not meet today’s norms and expectations. 
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* CCINTB Document ID: 92-1-1 
* Number of pages: 1 
* Date sent: 15 November 1992 
* Transcribed by: Hollie Price/Standardised by: Hollie Price 
* Format: Letter 
* Details: from Margaret Young to Annette Kuhn 
* Notes: This transcription has rendered the original text as written, including some spelling and 
grammatical errors. In response to 1992 call for cinemagoing memories and first contact with 
Margaret Young, who also took part in two interviews. Sister of respondent Mollie Stevenson (MC-
92-003). 
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[redacted] 

[redacted], 

Cambuslang, 

Glasgow. G72 [redacted] 

15th November, 1992. 

 

Dear Ms Kuhn, 

 I am most interested in your project regarding the films of the 1930s. Unfortunately, I will 

not be able to attend your open workshop on 3rd December. 

 I was born in 1925, and, therefore, was at a very impressionable age during the “Golden 

Years of Hollywood”. I came across an old jotter recently in which I had recorded every film I had 

seen from July to December 1939 → 88 in all! 

 I have been a film fan for as long as I remember, and if I can help you in any way please let 

me know. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Mrs) Margaret R. Young 

 

 


